
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Another busy week at Shoreline!  With only three weeks of school remaining, we have 

much to accomplish and much to celebrate!  Our track & field athletes competed at the 

University of Victoria on Wednesday in the City Finals and performed at an incredibly high 

level.  Congratulations to all athletes for their outstanding commitment to training and 

thank you to all staff who supported this very important opportunity for our students. 

Our final music concert and art auction of the year was Wednesday evening at the 

beautiful Songhees Wellness Centre.  What an amazing evening! Our music students 

showcased their learning with pride and passion for their work.  Sounded so good!  In 

addition to music, all of our students were able to showcase their art in what looked like a 

professional art auction.  Student art was matted and framed beautifully as a few hundred 

people gallery walked and bid on their favourite pieces.  A big thank you to our friends at 

the Songhees Wellness Centre and our dedicated staff for making this inaugural event 

such a huge success! 

As the year winds down, we appreciate your continued support in ensuring that your 

children attend school regularly, are making healthy choices  and come to school 

prepared for learning, special outings and presentations. Your effort to maintain good 

communication between home and school and to support your child’s learning makes a 

huge difference to their success at school. It is a pleasure to work in such a supportive 

community. I am looking forward to a very busy, exciting and productive month ahead. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding your child’s progress or program, please 

contact your child’s Advisory teacher. 

Your child’s safety and well-being continue to be our priority. Thank you for your 

continued support.  

 
Jeff Duyndam 
Vice-Principal/Directeur adjoint 
École Shoreline Community Middle School 

e - STORM Bulletin 
Taking Education by Storm! 

 
FOR THE WEEK OF:  June 8 - 12, 2015 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Shoreline 

Monday Subway Lunch 
(Only for those who have 

placed an order) 

12:11 pm 

 

Tuesday Hot Breakfast $2 
Soup & Salad $5 

8:10 -8:25 am 

12:11 pm 

Wednesday Hot Breakfast $2 
Soup & Salad $5 

8:10 -8:25 am 

12:11 pm 

Thursday Hot Breakfast $2 
Soup & Salad $5 

8:10 -8:25 am 

12:11 pm 

Friday Hot Breakfast $2 8:10 -8:25 am 

 
 

Shoreline 

Monday After School Club 3-6 pm 

6:30 - 8:30 pm 

Tuesday After School Club 
Guys Night 
Girls Night 

3-6 pm 

7-9 pm 

7-9 pm 

Wednesday After School Club 
Nights Alive 

3-6 pm 

6:30 - 8:30 pm 

Thursday Mindfulness     3:30-5:30 pm 

Friday Nights Alive 
Drop in Floor Hockey 

Art Start 
 

8-10 pm 

3-4 pm 

3-6pm 

 

Calendar Dates Upcoming: 

 June 16-18 - Gr 8 Big Canoe Trip 

 June 25th - Grade 8 Leaving Assembly 

 

 

Monday, June 8th 
 

Tuesday, June 9th 

 11:15 - 2:00 pm - Gr. 8 Camp Group 
Paddling Practice 

 

 Wednesday, June 10th 
 8:00 pm - PAC Meeting 

 
Thursday, June11th 

 11:15 - 2:00 pm - Gr. 8 Camp Group 
Paddling Practice 

 
Friday, June 12th 

 2:15 pm - Shoreline Trail Ceremony 

 Big Canoe camp supplies due today 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

You’re Invited to the 
Shoreline Trail Opening! 

 
June 12, 2015 at 2:15 pm 

Shoreline Community School (rear parking lot) 
2750 Shoreline Drive 

 

 
 
The Shoreline Trail Celebration, hosted by the Town of View Royal, is to recognize the combined 
efforts of the Capital Regional District, School District 61, and the Town of View Royal to construct a 
new trail behind Shoreline Community School! 
 
The new trail provides: 

 A safer route for students to Shoreline Community Middle School; 

 A jogging circuit for the school’s physical education program; 

 A scenic, direct public access to and from E&N Rail Trail / Portage Park and Shoreline 
Drive; and  

 A convenient portage route between the Gorge and Esquimalt harbours. 
 

The celebration will include speeches, cake, and a walk to tour the nearly completed CRD 
Craigflower Pump station. 
 
For more information, please contact Town Hall at 250-479-6800 or info@viewroyal.ca. 
 

Thank you to our generous sponsors! 
* Thrifty Foods * 
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